LITTLE ANGELS



Parent Newsletter W February 2024

Dear Parents.

The month of February is a reminder to love one another and to remember the greatest love of all. "Jesus loved us so much that He gave His life for us." (John 3:16) We are working hard to teach our children to love one another, to be kind to our friends, say please and thank you, etc.

We will be celebrating Valentines Day in the classroom. Valentines Cards are welcome. Please write who the cards are from, NOT who they are for. Please see example. We will be exchanging cards during our Valentines Day party on February 14th. This party is for children only.

Please remember to label everything you bring to the classroom. This includes jackets, lunch boxes, containers in the lunch box, sippy cups, etc. Please also remember to bring jackets for your child as it is cold when we are outside.

Lastly, we are planning on making tie-dye shirts for Graduation in June. Please bring a plain white t-shirt that has your child's name is labeled on the inside of the collar buy March 31st. Let me know if you have any questions about this.

> God bless you, Ms. Loretta, Head Teacher

SUMMER SESSION 2024

This is a great option for your child to enrich their summer by attending the Summer Session at Treehouse!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, summer picnics, and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2024, (July and August) enrollment forms are available by the sign in/out table or stop by the office.

Thank you for keeping your child at home when your child is not feeling well. we truly appreciate you for your support in keeping everyone healthy.

If your child is sick or not feeling welling before or after school, please let us and the office know

NO SCHOOL 🗸 Monday, February 19th

Treehouse will be CLOSED for President's Day

Valentine's Pay Celebration Wednesday, Feb. 14

For children only.

Each student is welcome to bring 13 Valentine cards for the party. Please do not address these cards to friends, just put your child's name in the FROM spot.

Example!

TO: (PLEASE LEAVE BLANK) FROM: YOUR CHILD'S NAME



JAN 29-FEB 2 DINOSAURS/REPTILES FEB 5-9 **VALENTINE'S DAY/CHINESE NEW YEAR** FEB 12-16 PRESIDENT'S DAY/100TH DAY FEB 19-23 **AMPHIBIANS**

"Children, obey your parents. Honor your father and mother, which is the first commandment with promise" Ephesians 6:1-2

PRESCHOOL

Parent Newsletter W February 2024

Dear Families,

It's hard to believe, but February is already here. We thank you for the kind words you share with us each and every day.

February is the month of <u>Love</u>. We will be looking at God's love for us and how that translates into love for each other.

If your child brings Valentines for the class, please write only who the cards are from, NOT who they are for. We will be exchanging cards during our Valentine's Day party on February 14th. This party is for children only.

<u>Please leave all personal toys at home or in the car.</u> They become a distraction in class and we are not responsible for any toys that become lost or broken.

Finally, a friendly reminder <u>please do not bring backpacks</u>. We only have a certain number of hooks and with our winter coats, there is not enough room for backpacks.

As always, please feel free to talk with me about any questions, concerns or ideas you may have.

May The Lord Bless and Keep You, Teacher Rhonda

SUMMER SESSION 2024

This is a great option for your child to enrich their summer by attending the Summer Session at Treehouse!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, summer picnics, and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2024, (July and August) enrollment forms are available by the sign in/out table or stop by the office.

Thank you for keeping your child at home when your child is not feeling well. we truly appreciate you for your support in keeping everyone healthy.

If your child is sick or not feeling welling before or after school, please let us and the office know

+ NO SCHOOL ▼ Monday, February 19th

Treehouse will be CLOSED for President's Day

Valentine's Pay Celebration Wednesday, Feb. 14

For children only.

Each student is welcome to bring 28 Valentine cards for the party. Please do <u>not</u> address these cards to friends, just put your child's name in the FROM spot.

TO: ______(PLEASE LEAVE BLANK)
FROM: YOUR CHILD'S NAME



JAN 29-FEB 2 DINOSAURS/REPTILES
FEB 5-9 VALENTINE'S DAY/CHINESE NEW YEAR
FEB 12-16 PRESIDENT'S DAY/100TH DAY
FEB 19-23 AMPHIBIANS

"Children, obey your parents. Honor your father and mother, which is the first commandment with promise" Ephesians 6:1-2

PRE-K

Parent Newsletter 🤎 February 2024

Dear Families,

February is the month of love. We will be learning more about God's love and family love, and we will discuss how to show love to our neighbors and strangers.

The students are continuing to blossom in their friendships. They are figuring out how to be kind and thoughtful friends, all while having fun. It's really wonderful to watch!

Lastly, we are celebrating Valentine's Day with a class party. If your child wishes to bring Valentine's, please bring enough for the whole class. Please write only who the cards are from, NOT who they are for (see example). We will be exchanging cards during our Valentine's Day party on February 14th. This party is for children only.

Gratefully, Teacher Jenna

SUMMER SESSION 2024

This is a great option for your child to enrich their summer by attending the Summer Session at Treehouse!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, summer picnics, and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2024, (July and August) enrollment forms are available by the sign in/out table or stop by the office.

Thank you for keeping your child at home when your child is not feeling well. we truly appreciate you for your support in keeping everyone healthy.

If your child is sick or not feeling welling before or after school, please let us and the office know

T. B.

Teacher Jenna is having a baby!

We are so excited and blessed to welcome a new bundle of love and joy in late June.

Teacher Jenna will be in the classroom teaching up to Graduation Day and will return in September!

TO: _____ (PLEASE LEAVE BLANK)
FROM: YOUR CHILD'S NAME

Valentine's Pay Celebration Wednesday, Feb. 14

For children only.

Each student is welcome to bring 21 Valentine cards for the party. Please do <u>not</u> address these cards to friends, <u>just put your child's</u> name in the FROM spot.

+ NO SCHOOL ▼ Monday, February 19th

Treehouse will be CLOSED for President's Day

▼ FEBRUARY THEMES

JAN 29-FEB 2 DINOSAURS/REPTILES
FEB 5-9 VALENTINE'S DAY/CHINESE NEW YEAR
FEB 12-16 PRESIDENT'S DAY/100TH DAY
FEB 19-23 AMPHIBIANS

"Children, obey your parents. Honor your father and mother, which is the first commandment with promise" Ephesians 6:1-2

TK



Parent Newsletter 🥠 February 2024

Dear Parents.

January was filled with fun and excitement with winter activities and learning about Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. and other famous Black Americans.

Thank you for participating in the Parent Teacher Conference. I see tremendous growth from the students and it was good to talk to you about your child's progress. I appreciate your support in our partnership.

February is a special month of fun-filled activities and learning about God's love and how to love one another. During this month we will discover dinosaurs/reptiles and celebrate Valentine's Day, 100 days of school, and Chinese New Year!

Please continue to review The Beginning Language Arts book and math worksheets. The work is often challenging and may require repetition. As we move into spring, kindly refresh your child's extra clothes in their cubby.

Thank you for all your support, for taking time to read this newsletter and for working with your child! If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the office to set up an appointment with me

> Thank you and God bless, Jill, Head Teacher

SUMMER SESSION 2024

This is a great option for your child to enrich their summer by attending the Summer Session at Treehouse!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, summer picnics, and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2024, (July and August) enrollment forms are available by the sign in/out table or stop by the office.

Thank you for keeping your child at home when your child is not feeling well. we truly appreciate you for your support in keeping everyone healthy.

If your child is sick or not feeling welling before or after school, please let us and the office know

NO SCHOOL Monday, February 19th

Treehouse will be CLOSED for President's Day

Valentine's Pay Celebration Wednesday, Feb. 14

For children only.

Each student is welcome to bring 14 Valentine cards for the party. Please do not address these cards to friends, just put your child's name in the FROM spot.

TO: (PLEASE LEAVE BLANK) FROM: YOUR CHILD'S NAME

JAN 29-FEB 2 DINOSAURS/REPTILES FEB 5-9 VALENTINE'S DAY/CHINESE NEW YEAR PRESIDENT'S DAY/100TH DAY FEB 12-16 FEB 19-23 **AMPHIBIANS**

"Children, obey your parents. Honor your father and mother, which is the first commandment with promise" Ephesians 6:1-2